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                           Next meeting: Thursday, January 2nd   

The Corner Pub & Grill, 
Chesterfield, MO  63017 
Meeting Begins at 7:00 

                     

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year  to all you Street Rodders!  

 

The Christmas Party took place on Friday, December 6th. If you weren’t 

there you missed a great time. Once again Pezold’s Meeting and Banquet 

Center in Cottleville did a wonderful job. The food was delicious and 

generous. From the looks of things, a good time was had by all. I will be 

adding a few photos from the event thanks in part to my Paparazzi 

Partner Nancy Roemer. 

Before I add the photos, I need to make a correction to last months issue 

of the Newsletter.  Apparently, Kenny Pollman’s car is NOT a Roadster, 

but a 5 Window Coop. Apologies to Kenny.  Clearly I am not a car gal. 

So, in the future feel free to correct me if I make another mistake.     

 

  
 
                      

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

    
         

 

         
      

     
 

 

      
 



    

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   
 

     
 

      
 

     

 



 

 

 

 

If I missed 

anyone or if 

you hate your 

photo, I’m 

sorry. Not 

only am I not 

a car gal, I’m 

not much of a 
photographer 

either.  

 

 

 

        
 

    
  

         

      

The board decided to donate 20 $100.00 gifts this year. The following 

organizations were selected by drawing names from a hat (gift bag). 

St. Jude’s Hospital               $600.00 

Children’s Hospital             $100.00 

Back Stoppers                      $700.00 

Make a Wish Foundation    $100.00 

Tunnels to Towers              $100.00 

Friends of kids with Cancer $200.00 

American Cancer Society    $100.00 

Nat’l Foundation for Transplants $100.00 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

No December Meeting so there are no Meeting Minutes or Treasurers 

Report. 

___________________________ 
                                          

                                Just for fun!  
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